From: Angel Butt  

Sent: 15 September 2016 13:51

To: Emily Shaw

Subject: 16/0152/F

I wish to object to the application above for the proposed development of a cottage.

The proposed cottage would be a great deal higher than the public house and other buildings and an eyesore for many of the homes situated close by.

For the cottage to be built a beautiful stone wall would have to be demolished and there would be much reduced car parking.

Angela Butt 

Sent from my iPhone

